THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT EL PASO

March 23, 2017

Office of Institutional Advancement

Dear Ms. Fix:

I am delighted to express the appreciation of The University of Texas at El Paso to you for your recent gift of \$600 for the UTEP Biodiversity Collections Program Fund.

As UTEP enters our second century of service to the people of Paso del Norte region, we look forward to new achievements with great anticipation and look back with pride on the many significant accomplishments that have brought the University to the brink of Tier One status. Our cutting-edge research, our standard setting innovations in multi-disciplinary areas, and our effectiveness as an engine of social mobility are sustained through visionary work and through the support of friends, partners and alumni.

Thank you, once again, for your commitment to UTEP and the people we serve.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Gonzalez Vice President

Kelly Hall, 7th FL • 500 W. University Ave • El Paso, Texas 79968-0524 • (915) 747-8533 • www.givingto.utep.edu



THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT EL PASO

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFT!

UTEP Biodiversity Collections Program Fund

Date Amount March 23, 2017

Amount Receipt No \$600.00 51683

Ms. Barbara Fix Native Plant Society of New Mexico PO Box 35388 Albuquerque NM 87176-5388